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Sharon Conservation Commission 

January 28, 2025 
Minutes 

 
On Tuesday January 28, 2025, a regular meeting of the Sharon Conservation Commission was 
held at the Sharon Meeting House on Route 123 in Sharon, New Hampshire at 6:30 p.m.  In 
attendance were Anne Fischer, Belinda Backstrom, and Megan Cahill. Beth Fernald was on 
speaker phone. 
 
Minutes 
December minutes were approved 
 

Financial 
  
Conservation Fund 

Interest              $        125.34 
Withdrawal        $          230.82     (Paul Docher Payment) 
Balance              $  139,411.73 

  
Town Forest Fund 
                 Interest               $     76.54 
                 Balance              $    85,162.67 
 
A budget of $900 was presented for a vote. Belinda moved to vote, Anne seconded and 
it passed unanimously. 
 
Annual Report 
The annual report was presented and it was approved with no changes. 
 
Conservation Easements 
Discussed the San-Ken property on Swamp Road    (Map 7 Lot-21 – 92 acres) and 
Anne and Anne will bring this to the attention of the Planning Board. 
 
The PowerPoint was viewed. Further emphasizing the fact that the Town Forest would 
be better protected with an easement. The plan is to have Moosewood Ecological add 
this to the presentation to Town, and it can also be put on Town website. 
 
Town Forest 
Jeff Littleton sent an email saying they are getting to final stages, have lots of photos. 
 
New members 
Voted to accept Megan Cahill as an alternate. She will need to be sworn in, as will 
members whose terms expired. 
 

Next regular meeting will be held at the Sharon Meeting House 
Route 123 Sharon, New Hampshire at 6:30 p.m. on Tuesday Feb. 25, 2025.   


